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Ms. Michele Yoshimura
Budget Director, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Honorable Michael P, Victorino
Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For transmittal to:

Honorable Alice Lee, Chair
and Members of the Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

SUBJECT: MAUI POLICE FOUNDATION GRANT

In accordance with Ordinance No. 5115, Bill 85 (2020) Fiscal Year 2021 Budget, we are
hereby transmitting to you a copy of the letter from the Maui Police Foundation for the Traffic
Division's Drone Program to increase the budget by $677.64.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact our accountant, Lesley Ann Uemae, at ext. 6309.
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Sincerely,

TIVOLI s. Fmjmu
Chief of Pojj^
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Octobers, 2020

Tivoll S. Faamuu, Chief of Police

Maul Police Department

55 Mahalani Street

Wailuku, HI 96793

RE: Grant Funds for MPD Traffic Drone Project

Dear Chief Faaumu:

Congratulation! This is to advise that the grant funds from the Maul Police Foundation (MPF) were
provided in the form of a check payable to the County of Maui for the MPD Traffic Drone Project. The

grant will be administered by the Maui Police Foundation.

Grant funds approved and provided for this project shall not exceed $9787.90. Any additional funds

needed to complete this project are to be provided by others. Any excess funds remaining are to be
returned to the Maui Police Foundation.

In order to provide the oversight needed to appropriately administer the expenditure of this grant, the
MPF is respectfully requesting a written monthly status report on the progress of the purchase of the

drone and any and all related expenditures that were included in the approved grant application and

that the MPD provide us with any and all documentation supporting these expenditures.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 818 602 3822.

Sincerely,

PAULETTE RAM§^Y WOOD

Board President

Maui Police Foundation is an independent 501 (C) (3) {pending} non-profit organization (FEIN #81-5339775

PC Box 2085 Wailuku, HI 96793 - 808 495 8067 - mauipolicefoundatlon.org - lnfo@maulpolicefoundation.org


